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Embarking on Academic Life Talk at AAU

As part of its belief in positive and constructive cooperation between the institutions of the local
community, and in line with the mission and vision of the AAU with regard to community service,
the Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University of Science and Technology, in collaboration
with Um Al Emarat secondary school, organized a lecture entitled "Embarking on University
Life."

Dr. Ibtehal Aburezq, Dean of Student Affairs, presented the lecture which touched upon some
vital points including the challenges facing students as they move from high school to university.
The talk also tackled the importance of maintaining communication between freshmen and their
colleges on the one hand, and the Deanship of Student Affairs on the other.



 Aburezq also referred to the numerous services the university offers the students including the
online registration portal, the new campus, and comprehensive facilities that help students live a
comfortable, fruitful campus life. 

 

 

Press Release Link

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

https://aau.ac.ae/en/news/2013/embarking-on-academic-life-talk-at-aau
http://www.tcpdf.org

